
 
From: "Gary O’Brien" <garyo@kaiparaflats.school.nz> 
Date: Thu, Oct 19, 2017 at 9:53 AM +1300 
Subject: Buses 
To: x        x,x           x,x      x,xx        
 
Hi x        x,x           x,x      x,xx       , 
 
I have been contacted by the Principal of Ahuroa School complaining that your use of the bus is not 
authorised as you are outside of our bus zone. 
 
To that end we will need to make formal application to the bus group.  
 
You may have filled out one of these forms on arrival at the school but can I ask you to update that 
by filling out the form again and providing me with a short letter explaining why you would like to 
use the bus. 
 
Good reasons are long term relationships with the school, previous generations or other family 
attending the school, organisational and logistic type reasons, school culture and features. 
 
Once this has been authorised I will be expected to charge you $100.00 per child per term for the 
use of the bus. 
 
I apologise for this but my hand is being forced to put this formal process into place. 
 
Regrds 
 
Gary O'Brien 
Principal 
Kaipara Flats School 
09 422 5819 
027 5633499 

mailto:xxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxxxxx.xx

